
 
 
April 30, 2015 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2015-0017 
 Natural Gas Conservation Potential Study – Consultation Process 
 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.  – Representative      
 
On April 7, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a letter to parties that 
outlined the approach the Board will use to coordinate and oversee the Natural Gas 
Conservation Potential Study.  The Board noted that the DSM Technical Working Group 
would include representatives from each natural gas utility. 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) will be represented by Suzette Mills and her 
contact information is provided below: 

Suzette Mills 
Senior DSM Program Design Advisor 
Atria 1, 4th Fl., Suite 410, 
2255 Sheppard Avenue East 
North York, ON M2J 4Y1 
 
Email:  Suzette.Mills@enbridge.com 
Phone:  416-495-5643 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
(Original Signed) 
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario                  
M2J 1P8                                   
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON  
M1K 5E3 

Bonnie Jean Adams
Regulatory Coordinator 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 


